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City Council Bill No. 14-0303-Floodplain Management Code-Revision

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 14-0303-Floodplain Management Code-Revision. This legislation relates to
the protection, maintenance, and enhancement of the public health, safety, and
welfare through floodplain management. Because this legislation does not impact
BPD operations, we defer to the Department of Law and other C ity agencies and
stand willing to assist in the City’s collective efforts in this area.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.

Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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